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Senator Hickman, Representative Supica, and esteemed colleagues of the

Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee, my name is David Boyer, and I am proud

to introduce LD 1831, An Act to Support Small Adult Use Cannabis Businesses
by Establishing a Micro Cannabis Facility License.

This bill would create a micro license which would allow small cultivators to be

vertically integrated. This means they would be able to cultivate, manufacture,

and retail cannabis, if they are in a municipality that allows for it and they are
zoned accordingly. This is similar to how caregivers are vertically integrated in

the medical program.

This would save small operators thousands of dollars on license fees every year.

Additionally, it would exempt small operators from the adult-use excise tax. Right

now, the excise tax is one of the biggest reasons medical operators have chosen

not to transition into the adult-use program. I would argue that state revenue

would increase if this option were available, as it would encourage more

participation in the adult-use cannabis industry.

I appreciate the committee's time and consideration on this matter. Thank you.
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